Thameside Primary Newsletter Issue 1 September 2020



SELF-HELP * SELF-RESPONSIBILITY * DEMOCRACY * EQUALITY * EQUITY * SOLIDARITY

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back! It was so lovely to see the pupils back in all year groups this week after the lockdown restrictions. We hope you had a good Summer break despite the strange times we find ourselves in.

Thank you for your patience and understanding with the tweaks we have made to the start and end of the day as the week has progressed. Any changes we have made have been done to try and improve the systems in place and at all times, we are thinking about everyone's health and safety. We are happy to receive feedback from you if you think there is something we can do or change to improve further, at any time.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs L Billinghurst

Year 6 Applications for Secondary School

If your child was born between 1 September 2009 and 31 August 2010 you must apply for their secondary school place **between 7 September 2020 and 31 October 2020**.

Applications received after the closing date are treated as late applications. This means there will be far less chance of your child being offered a place at the school you want.

Please go to the Thurrock admissions page to apply for your place.

https://www.thurrock.gov.uk/secondary-school-admissions/applying-for-secondary-school-place

Breakfast Club

Good News! Our Sunrise breakfast club provision will be available for bookings from Monday 14th September. Please book via the school website: http://www.thamesideprimaryschool.com/sunrise----breakfast-club.html

And finally.....Our Shining Stars

A reminder that each week a pupil is selected by the class teacher as a star learner, possibly a pupil who has demonstrated the Co-op values across the week in their learning and been a positive role model to the other pupils in the class.

Here are the pupils who were picked for this week.

1P - Hansel A

1L - Harper-Helen

1J - Sylwia P

1H - Emma S

2A - Romany R

2P – Alfie G

2W - Mary F

2B - Laura R

3A – Jayden T 3S – Ben A

3P – Harley M

3D - Ana Ť

4R - Yilin H

4K – Alexandra N

4A – Lexi B

4W – Munir AK

5S – Antonio L

5ST – Akmeja Z

5A – Alyra W

5U – Melissa H

6R – Maria V 6S – Laila M

6C – Tasheen M

Footsteps 1 - Nivrit D

Footsteps 2 - Domas



Well done to you all!

Please note that in future weeks, newsletters will be emailed out so can you ensure the office have your current email address. If you do not receive the next newsletter by email, please check with the office that we have the right email address.

Thank you.